
  
 

 

  
 
 

Local 111 members, 
 
For the January local 111 GM, the New Westminster Unifor 
building will be closed due to remodeling therefore the 
January GM meeting will be relocated to the local 2200 
Hall 707 12th Street New Westminster Unifor building. It is 
four blocks up from our hall. 
 
The DEADLINE for Submissions of Notice(s) of Motion(s) 
for the January 29th, 2025 Local 111 General Meeting is: 
 

Wednesday, January 15th, 2025 at 12pm 
 

You may e-mail your Notice(s) of Motion(s) to: 
 

recsec@unifor111.com 
 
*Please make certain that all your correspondence 

is dated and signed* 
 

 
In Solidarity, 
 

 

Jessie Rana 
Unifor Local 111 Recording Secretary 
Cell: 778.980.0489 

E-mail:  RecSec@Unifor111.com 
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Submissions of Notices of Motion(s)

January 13, 2025 
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